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2018 IB MYP Audit Results

In November 2018 the International Baccalaureate undertook an extensive audit of our 
curriculum and assessment, policy and teaching practice. The process involved interviewing a 
student panel, a group of parents, the College Board and observing a number of our classes in 
action. The outcome of the report was extremely positive.

Findings
Our curriculum and 
assessment is 
rigorous and 
challenging.

All observed 
classes were 
given high 
praise.

Our students are 
positive about 
their learning and 
see the benefits 
of the program.

Increase 
opportunity for 
parent involvement 
through information 
sessions and other 
mediums.

Alignment of our 
social justice 
activities with the 
MYP service learning 
component.

Conclude the MYP 
program in Yr 9 so to 
provide opportunity for 
student subject 
acceleration and VCE 
transition in Yr 10.

Findings

Recommendations

Actions

New parent 
handbook currently 
in development.

Introduction of the 
MYP Community 
Project in Year 9, 
which is a 30-hour 
group based research 
project, which focuses 
on making a positive 
contribution to their 
local community. In 
addition, the 
Community Project 
complements the 
many social justice 
offerings of the 
College.

MYP will now conclude 
in Year 9 providing  
greater opportunity for 
students in Year 10 to 
select subjects they 
are passionate about 
and better support in 
their senior pathway 
choices. This includes 
opportunities for VCE 
acceleration, VET and 
VCAL programs.

MYP Parent 
Conversations to be 
held throughout the 
year.

Development of MYP 
factsheets distributed 
with each College 
newsletter.


